
Cayuga High School:  Excellence With A Winning Wildcat Work Ethic.           
J. Satterwhite, CHS Principal 





        https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mgcxW3wPgnYvdcEgwnxg14syoOW6ihak/view 

        Test time is here.  Our high school students will be taking the English I EOC test on Tuesday 
4/6 and the English II EOC test on Thursday 4/8.  This will be the first EOC test given in quite a 
while.  I want to thank Ms. Griffey for organizing the groups and overseeing the 
testing.  Teachers, please make sure you are all aware of your role on test day.  It would also be 
helpful for you to be in the hallways trying to keep the noise level down to a reasonable volume 
during transitions.  Good luck to our students as they show off their intelligence on this 
test.  They have been well prepared by our seasoned English teachers and should perform to a 
high standard as expected.  

        FCCLA:  Several of our students will be participating in the FCCLA State Convention and 
competitions.  Good luck to Ms. Goolsby and her students as they represent CHS later this week. 

        Athletics:  The softball team will be facing Neches here in a double header on Tuesday.  The 
baseball team hosts Neches on Tuesday and travels to Neches on Friday.  We have several 
students who qualified for the area track meet.  Congratulations to those student 
athletes.  Coaches – if you have time please send us an email recapping the performance from 
the district track meet and highlighting those that advanced.  The area track meet is scheduled 
for Thursday April 15th at 10:00 am in Madisonville.  

        Academics:  Grades will be pulled for the 5th 6 weeks on Monday at 10:00 am.  Please make 
sure your grades are prepared and accurate. 

        Around the corner:  Students have the opportunity to participate in taking the SAT test 
administered here at school on Tuesday 4/13.  If you teach upperclassmen, it would be 
beneficial to talk them through the pacing and organization of the test.  The SAT is timed and 
significantly different than other test like the STAAR.  Please help our participating students to 
be mentally prepared for the challenge of the SAT test.    

        Attached are some interesting articles that I have compiled recently.  I previously shared the 
ones on social emotional learning.  The ones on the importance of student voice and the value 
of inclusion in education are new.  I hope you enjoy reading through them.  

        Uniquely You Book Study:  We have plugged along to about chapter 19.  This chapter is 
entitled What do you want?  It deals with the power of intention and encourages us to focus on 
what we want and then do the things necessary to achieve those goals.  This week I am going to 
chase a dream.  I will let you know how it turns out.      
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